
Online Public Inspection File 
 
In the process of reviewing its online public inspection file, the Licensee discovered that the 
Online Public Inspection File database indicates that the 2021 Children’s Television 
Programming Report was not filed.  This is incorrect.  The report was filed on January 31, 2022.  
The Licensee has uploaded a copy of the report, and a printed confirmation demonstrating its 
timely filing, to the station’s online public inspection file in the Additional Documents subfolder 
within the Children’s Television Programming Reports folder.   
 


